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11/12/2020 

Dear Parents,  

Partial Closure of School for Red Class 

 

On Monday 7th December 2020, I met with a team of specialist contractors, with regards to a Defect 

Analysis Report concerning the ceiling, and roof space, in the main school building. Following a previous 

inspection, significant defects have been identified, that require immediate repair to the suspended ceiling 

and needs all internal tiles to be removed, plus internal boards to be installed. 

As such, I am writing to inform you that works are required to be carried out immediately, as instructed by 

the Local Authority. This will commence on Saturday 19th of December 2020, with completion on Friday 8th 

of January 2021. This will mean that children in Red Class, will not be able to return to school until Monday 

11th of January 2021. During this week, a blended learning package will be provided, via Google Classroom, 

from the single-bubble timetable, which is attached to ensure that education commences on time.  

All information on how to access Google classrooms is available on the school website, if you experience 

any problems. In addition, you will be able to communicate with your child’s teacher on ClassDojo. The 

children will have all practised how to access the live lessons they will be required to attend during each 

day. Registration will take place at 9am daily with breaks and lunches similar to a normal school day. 

Best efforts have been made, by all the contractors concerned, to work throughout the Christmas period, 

to ensure least disruption. I apologise that this will unfortunately overspill into the new term, but I am duty 

bound to follow the recommendations within the report.  

The remainder of school will be open if you do need to contact us. 

Once again, apologies.  

Best wishes,  

 

 

Mrs J M Marrow 

Head Teacher 
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